
      

                                 

Notes	from	the	office	–	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
	
					
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

JANUARY GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC  
Pro shop  closes at 5:00 pm- last cart out at 4:00. Carts must be 
returned to the lot no later than 6:00 pm or BEFORE DARK-
whichever occurs first.  Please call ahead for tee times. 
 
JAN 9--Swampfox Golf Tournament  
JAN 15 & 16 – DISC GOLF(9 holes) – We will be open for play. 
JAN 30 – US KIDS Tour – Tee-times open at 11:00 am 
FEB 5-Summerville Cup vs. Pine Forest at SCC – tee times available. 
 The final round of the Cup is at Pine Forest Feb 6. 
FEB 13-SUPER BOWL POWERBALL – Shotgun at Noon – 4 person 
Captain’s Choice with a twist-sign up available Jan 24th. 
 

 
WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 
SHAG Lessons will resume  at 6:30 pm - open night dance 7:30-9:30  
with music by DJ Wendell Nolan, cash bar, Snackbar will be open.         

            JANUARY 5, 12, 19, and 26          

 
JAN 27TH  “TEAM TRIVIA” AT 6:00 PM 
 
              

    :    
 
           2022 CHAS AREA MENS INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC 

MONDAY, Jan 17th, CHARLESTON NATIONAL, 10 a.m. 
               The $40 tournament fee is due at sign up by Jan 12th. 

A USGA handicap is required to play in these events. 
Our players must be members of  

Summerville Country Club to participate. 
 

 

           2021 Players of the Year and Most Improved   

 
L to R, Peyton Tallmage-Most Improved Junior.; Christian 
Woods-Player of the Year; Brodie Blanton-Most 
Improved Overall; Derrick Johnson-Sr Player of the Year  

   All members currently on the USGA Handicap roster will 
be billed the $25 annual handicap fee in January 2022.  
Junior members 18 and under are not charged.  If you would 
like to add this service to your account please call or drop by 
the office.   If you no longer wish to keep this service active 
you must send a written notice to the office before Mar 15, 
2022, to avoid being charged the fee.  Keep in mind to play in 
the Charleston Area Men’s Interclub you must have an active 
GHIN handicap account. 

 

     Our deepest sympathy goes out to the following 
members who lost a beloved family member in late 
November and December:  
Christine Sideikas Evan’s husband – Joey Evans 
Archie O’Neal’s wife- Louise O’Neal 
      In the New Year, we are going to transition to a new 
credit card processing company.  As you may have seen on 
TV, credit card processing fees are rising almost daily.  We 
have decided to go with a new card processor that directly 
collects fees associated with credit card transactions from 
the customer by adding the fee to the sale, by-passing us.  
The rate charged per transaction will be a low 3.5% or .35 
per $10.00.  The good news is that there is no extra charge 
if you pay by check or cash.  This program is referred to as a 
“Cash Discount” saleJ.   We are also reviewing our current 
rates and will make slight adjustments by the end of Feb 
2022.  We will outline our changes in the Feb 2022 
newsletter.  
     Bo and the golf course staff will be working on a few 
projects this winter and appreciate your help in keeping the 
course in shape by following cart path rules and raking sand 
traps. We appreciate your loyal support and are always 
open for suggestions. 
        We wish you a Happy & Healthy New Year! 

  J  Suzanne 

    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
      
 
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BRAY’S  BOGEYS 
I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a safe New 
Year’s Eve. I'm looking forward to 2022 and the 
continued growth of the game we all love. I’m very 
grateful to be in a position where we can interact and 
form relationships with our members and everyone that 
supports our club. This is unfortunately the hardest part 
as well as we send prayers and comfort to the families 
of friends that we lost this year.  
 
On the golf side congratulations to our Player of the 
Year, Christian Woods; Senior Player of the Year, 
Derrick Johnson; and Most Improved Golfers Brodie 
Blanton, Peyton Tallmage and Aubrey Merryman. 
Our first golf event of 2022 will be the annual Super 
Bowl Powerball. This fun four player captains choice 
with a twist will be played on Sunday, February 13. The 
annual Summerville Cup vs Pine Forest will be played 
on February 5-6 this year. Players in good standing 
from last year will have first priority. Anyone interested 
in playing please let me know asap as I’ll be starting to 
finalize the team in mid-January. Thanks again for the 
support of our club and Happy 2022 to all! 

 

HARTMANN’S 2021 
CHRISTMAS OPEN 

To benefit Meals on 
Wheels of Summerville 
SPECIAL thanks to GARY AND GAY HARTMANN 
and their family!  Their annual Christmas 
tournament collected over $6,000 for the 
Summerville Meals on Wheels.   Many thanks to 
the 120+ golfers, hole sponsors, contributors, 
and prize sponsors. 

Congratulations to Team Greg Echols, Kevin 
Pritchard, Andy Stone, and Mike Hughes for 
winning 1st place low gross with a 53. 

2nd place – Jarret & Mac Cook, Eric Hayes and 
Matt Gunther with a 57. 

First place Low Net was Tim & Garrett Arnold, 
Ben Patterson,  and Andrew Gerhardt. 

2nd place was Gerry Purvis, Roger Mahaffey, 
Danny Taylor and Jimmy Jackson.    

 

In honor of their 50th Anniversary, join 
Dorchester Paws for their 22nd Annual 
Downs Byrd Oyster Roast at 
Summerville Country Club! You won't 
want to miss their largest fundraiser and 
event of the year! Spend the night 
enjoying endless oysters, live music, 
dancing, and bidding in silent auctions. 
Proceeds from the event benefit the 
hundreds of animals Dorchester Paws 
takes care of on a daily basis.  
Festivities start at 5 pm – see you there! 

 

  “To every thing there is a season, 
and a time to every purpose under 

the heaven” – Ecclesiastes 3:1 


